
Details of the proposal are available for inspection at the Shire of
Carnarvon Administration Office, 3 Francis Street Carnarvon, and are
also available on the Shire’s website: www.carnarvon.wa.gov.au

Comments on the proposal may be submitted to the Local Government in
writing on or before 4:00pm on the 27 April, 2022. 
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Planning and Development Act 2005
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